
26th September 2019 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that we will have a price increase effective November 1st 2019. 

http://www.strongtie.com.au/pdf/fliers/P-SSTAU19.pdf 

While we have tried to absorb most of the cost associated with freight, currency and tariffs into the 

US, we need to pass some of this onto the market. 

The new Price List also includes new products that we have released since the last Price List 

12 months ago as well as some deletions due to upgrades or new product development. 

Could you please pass this advice onto the relevant person responsible and contact us if you require 

the new pricing in any specific form. 

Yours, 

Herb Kuhn 
Managing Director 

Simpson Strong-Tie Australia Pty Ltd 

D 0401 485 300 

Customer Service 1300 STRONGTIE (1300 787664) 

strongtie.com.au | Connectors | Fasteners | Anchors 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 

This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 

confidential, proprietary and/or privileged information. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in 

reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this by mistake, please 

contact the sender immediately. 


